ATTENTION
We welcome sponsors for our Sunday Bulletin
You may contact the Church Office: 626-449-1523
Nhau.rNhEhhu
ZnjwGwinpGtipnt wkwp niGpGp Uppwyh opniwy
ptpehyYhG dSwhiubipnlG Awdwn

FELLOWSHIP HOUR
Families and individuals are encouraged to sponsor the fellowship
hour with donations of cookies for happy or otherwise
solemn occasions. Please contact the church office.

Office Hours: Tues. - Sat. 9:00a.m.-5:00p.m.
Visit our Website or Facebook
www.saintgregoryarmenianchurch.com
Blytnbtgny qpuubibwyh dwdtip:

G2. - Cp. 9:00 fow. = 5:00 Y.b.
Uygtijtigkp Utip Uwpkep Ywd Dluwnipp
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Gutnbtginy «Uppwlynuy G «GYuwibwGy Upwhbbpp
Spwdwnptiph GG Qup Aninp UinhpGbipniG
St. Gregory Armenian Church Hall Rentals
Yegavian and Geragos Halls are Available for your

® Weddings ZwipuwGhpGbip
® Baptism UGnLGpGlip

® Birthdays SwiptnwpaGtp
® Anniversaries ZnqtiGwatin

® Hokejash and any other occasion Grwy G

For more information, please call

Vahe Charkhutian 562-715-8730
UwGpwdwuGnyebtwG fwdwp AinwdwyGly®

Juwhk 2wpjuppbwGhG' 562-715-8730
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St Gregory The Mlaminator Armenian Apostolic Charch
U. Sppgnp Lnwwwinppy dwyg. UinwpbjuywG Gykinkgh

(V%//z//(/// PBullctin - Uhnwliiontiwy 0tpphl

Uphpwyh, 8nyhu 18,2021
Unipp Mwwnmwpwa UinwiombwG dwdp 10:30nG
Sunday, July 18, 2021
Divine Liturgy 10:30 a.m.

Fr. Sarkis Petoyan, M. Div.
Parish Priest

S. Uwpghu U.. LAG. DLipnbwb
&nqbitnp <nype
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Welcome to our visitors! Our family of parishioners joyfully invites
you to make St. Gregory parish your spiritual home. Please join us for
fellowship in the Yegavian Hall following services today!

2215 E. Colorado Blvd., Pasadena, CA 91107 Tel. 626-449-1523 Fax:626-449-7039
E-Mail:stgregoryarmenianchurch@yahoo.com -
www.saintgregoryarmenianchurch.com
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St Gregory Armenian Church
Parish Directory

Parish Council Asbed Tatoulian (818) 923-1113
Ladies Society Anahid Bedian (323) 255-4292

Joan Meymarian
Men’s Forum Berj Gourdikian
Friendship Club  Jeannette Kevorkian
A.C.Y.O Chair Johnathan Dergazarian
Choir Director Barthev Gulumian (818) 621-2788
Hovsepian School Office (626) 578-1343
Hovsepian School Chair Sylvia Jibilian-Kasparian (818) 399-0308
Saturday School  Norayr Dadouryan (626) 683-7211
Sunday School = Marguerite Hougasian (626) 351-8137
Director of Dn. Vahe Charkhutian (562) 715-8730
Fellowship Ministry

(626) 355-8780
(818) 244-7222
(626) 272-5303
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AVAILABLE FOR SPONSORSHIP

If you would enjoy the opportunity of investing in the
growth of our parish, please consider sponsoring one of
the following items, either in your name or in memory of
your loved one:

Stained Glass Window near steps to Balcony $5,000

Small Chandelier $5,000
Narthex Doors (main/inside) $15,000
Elevator $25,000

Uwwptnuph UibnwpwGEG (Matthew) 18:10 — 14

«hGowE’w Yp pnith dkqh, bGek dwpn dp Awphep
nefuwpn niGGGuwy, Gr wlnGgdt dJdEyp dninph, hGGuniGhGp
nofuwpp |GpwG Jpwy 5h” ennnip ne "ippwp  thGunbint
Uninpwdp: G Gek wwwwhh np quGE quyG, G2dwphwn
Y'pubid Gaqh, np wGnp Awdwp wibh YnpwhuwGuy, pwG
et pGGuniGELpGGhG Awdwp, np GG dnpnpwd: Uguwku®
hu GpYGwinp Lopu Ywdpp sk np wyu thnpphYGhpkG Jdkyp
Ynpunihy:

“What do you think? If a man owns a hundred sheep,
and one of them wanders away, will he not leave the ninety-
nine on the hills and go to look for the one that wandered
off? And if he finds it, truly I tell you, he is happier about
that one sheep than about the ninety-nine that did not wander
off. In the same way your Father in heaven is not willing that
any of these little ones should perish.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

e Friday, August 14, 2021 - Family First Friday
Armenian Night.

e Friday, Sept. 10, 2021 - Family First Friday
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Today’s Fellowship hour is sponsored by Avedis & Rahel
Titizian in memory of her sister Maro Ashikian-Soulian

and all Ashikian and Soulian families deceased
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1Cornthians - U.. UNMu@U.8h 1:25 — 30

For God’s foolishness is wiser than human wisdom, and God’s
weakness is stronger than human strength.

Consider your own call, brothers and sisters: not many of you were
wise by human standards, not many were powerful, not many were of
noble birth.

But God chose what is foolish in the world to shame the wise; God
chose what is weak in the world to shame the strong; God chose what is
low and despised in the world, things that are not, to reduce to nothing
things that are, so that no one might boast in the presence of God. He is
the source of your life in Christ Jesus, who became for us wisdom from
God, and righteousness and sanctification and redemption, in order that,
as it is written, “Let the one who boasts, boast in the Lord.”

Npnd At Gwuwnnwdng thdwpniepiGp dwpnngdk wibijh hdwuwnniG
E G Gwuwnndng wwpnehiGp dwpnpngdt witjh mdbin £E: Uspnwipbic
nnp Yp wbuGkp Gbp Yngnudp, btnpwnGb'n, ekt hGewku n’% pE 2wwn
hdwuwnniGGep®  dwpdhGh  Awdbdwwn, 2w qopwinpGlip, 2w
wqlniwlwGGbp Yubonibgwl, fwww UGwunnuwd plGupbg  woluwnpfip
thdwpGt’pp' npwtugh  wdopwhwnp pGE  hdwunniGGlipp:  Uwuinnuwd
pGuptig wotuwnfph wnywpG’pp’ npwkugh wdopwhwp pGk AqopGhpp .
Uunnuwd pGunptg wotuwpfih unnphGGE'pp, wlwpgnuwdGnG nu pw’G
dp stnnnGbpp, npwkugh nylewgGl pwG dp tnnnGtipp. npwkugh n’
gty dwpdhG wwpdtiGwy Uwnndng wnebi: Pwyg nnp  Rphunnu
8hunwny wGyt” kp, np Uwwnwddt dbegh fAwdwp  pdwunniepeG,
wpnwpniehtl, uppniehll it wquwmwapniehtl inwe:
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St. Gregory Membership

We would like to thank all new and current members of St.
Gregory Armenian Church who have already renewed their
membership for 2021. Please be reminded that to vote at the next
annual parish assembly in February 2022, your dues of $100 must
be paid in the 2021 calendar year. As a member, you will be able to
vote and fully participate in the annual assembly, hold an elective
office within the parish, receive email and be listed in the church
membership directory. If you are a parishioner who is not a current
member, please consider joining and supporting the parish
community. Please contact the church office to learn more.

Request From Choir Director
Bpqowfunwipp uhpny Y'pGnniGh Gnp wGnwdGp:
ZwnwppppninnGlipkG Yp fuGnpnih nhdtp Mwpetic UpydtwGhG*
Gpqowjundph nbtYwywphG
The Choir welcomes new members.
If you are interested, please see Barthev Gulumian,
the Choir Director

rq “-\Ve‘\,ﬂ

Up fuGnpnith wGewwnb) dip pohowihG
fitnwjuoulGlipp GYtntgh Jwlbik wnwe

Please turn off your cell phone
when entering the church
(o e O
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ZngbfiwGqunbwG MVGnpwiGpGhp
ZnqbifiwGquintwG wuowob uGnpnnGhpkG Yp fjuGnpnith ppliGg juGnpwipp
GEpYuywgGl thGetn LhGqawpeh Ykuop, npwktugh Ywpbh ppwy nwty
ptnphyhG ute:
Requiem Services

We ask those who wish to have hokehankisd conducted for their loved
ones on a given Sunday, to please submit their names by Thursday
noon for printing in the Sunday Bulletin
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Remember The Church In Your Will
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If certain information is omitted, missing or incorrect in this
issue, please contact the Church Office, so we may make the
correction in the next issue.




Requiem - Znqbifiwliqghuwn
ZngbfwGqunbwl wwowob Yp fuGnpnih Uwpw BnwunnpbwGh dwhniwG
2pn wwpbihghG wnpeny: MGppnnGEpG  GGY  nnwwnpbppt UGhew
GnunubbwG-Uuwnpdg Gt pGunwbhp, 4dbpolhpw dnun G pGunwihp,
quiwyp' dol BnuwndbwG Ypwubp G pGnwGhp, pnppt UGwfipn
NbwnbwG b pGunwGhp, bGnpwipGpp' dkp SniquébwG tr pGwnwGhp,
Upwd SniquitwG G pGunwGhp, dwiywl Sniquétwi Gr pGunwiGhp:

ZnghfwGqunbwG  wwowmolG Yp fuGnpnih  Bnmwpn G unikp
PwpenybwGGipm finghGipniG Awdwp: GRpNnGEPG GG Skp Gt ShyhG
MnpkG e BGh BwpundbwG Ge pGunwGhp, Skp e ShypG Guwwnnip b
LGGw Lphghpbwl G pGunwGhp, Skp G ShypG Mro6pp bt Uipthh
dwhdwh G pGnwGhp:

ZngbfiwGgunbwG  wwowoG Yp fuGnpnth  Nonnu  UnipwdbiwGh
dwhnwG wnwohG wwpbihghG wnepe: WGRpnnGEPG GG ShyhG UwgGpe

UnipwdpbwG, MNpG. UpGwu UnipwdpbwG G Swynp  Upy.
UwYynubwG:

ZnqbfiwGqunbwG ww2wnol Up fuGnpnih Zniph
NkpdkqbwG-YUpunkotwGh  dwhiniwlG wnwohG  wwpbkihghG  wnpehe:
luGnpnnGhpG GG UwinwipGp® NpG. Swpnie YUpunksbwG G quiiwlyGipp®
Upw bt Cwfk, dGnnpp* Sktp bt SpypG Cwht e UwphdwG
NkpdkqbwG, Gnpwypp' Skp Ge ShypG Uwpghu te UGh NkpdkqbwG G
quiwyniGp, Sktp G ShypG Bwynp G MPEwkpw  UhunkbwG G
quitwyniGp, MpG. 3nyhy SkEnpgbwG, Opn. Uwiph OAwGEwG tr Skp
i Shy. dwlo bt UbpdhG SoGhybtwG b pGunwbpp:

ZngbfwGqunbwl wwowolb Yp pGnpnih Uwpo UghpbwG=UnybtwGh
dwhnuG Spn wwpbihghG wnept Gt pninp UngbwG Ge @hpehqbwG

pGwnwGhpGhipnt GGotigbhw) Ghpne AinghGipnlG Awdwp: NGhpnnGepG GG
Ustbinhu e Mhwifiby @hehgbwGGbn:

A requiem service in memory of Sara Yousoofian on the occasion of 2nd
year of her passing is requested by daughters Anita Yousoofian-Adams and
family, Veronica Wood and family, son John Yousoofian Jr. and family,
sister Anahid Bedian and family, brothers Jack Douzadjian and family,
Aram Douzadjian and family, sister-in-law Haigan Douzadjian and family.
A requiem service in memory of Edward & Nver Tatoulians is requested
by Mr. & Mrs. Roupen & Ani Yerdemian & family, Mr. & Mrs. Assadour &
Lena Kizirian & family, Mr. & Mrs. Roger & Arpy Jahjah and family.

A requiem service in memory of Boghos Moutafian on the occasion of
the first year of his passing is requested by Mrs. Aznive Moutafian and Mr.
Minas Moutafian and Dn. Hagop Gagossian.

A requiem service in memory of Houry Bekmezian-Gudeshian on the
occasion of the first year of her passing is requested by her husband Mr.
Harout Gudeshian and sons Ara & Shahe, parents Mr. & Mrs. Shahe &
Marijan Bekmezian, brother Mr. & Mrs. Sarkis & Annie Bekmezian and
children, Mr. & Mrs. Hogop & Rebecca Gudeshian and children, Mr.
Hovig Gevorkian, Miss Salpi Ohanian, Mr. & Mrs. Jano & Verjin
Donikian.

A requiem service in memory of Maro Soulian-Ashikian on the occasion
of the 5th year of her passing and also in memory of all Soulian and
Titizian families deceased is requested by Avedis & Rahel Titizian.

Dear Hye Camp Families,

From all of us on the Hye Camp Committee, we hope you
and your family are safe and well after a long year away
from camp. We are excited to announce that we will be
opening camper applications for Hye Camp this summer,
2021 on May 15!

The Camp Committee is working hard to ensure that
campers will have a fun, safe camp experience this year,
working within the guidelines of the state and county
health department and CDC recommendations. More
information will be available shortly on camper and staff
guidelines for safety this year. Directors have been
announced for the three weeks of camp and we are all so
excited to have your campers back with us this summer!

Dates for 2021 Weeks with Directors:

Week 1 July 18-24 Director: Arpy Tatoulian-Jahjah
Week 2 July 25-31 Director: Lauren Diramerian
Week 3 August 1-7 Director: Rami Gabriel

We cannot wait to see you all at camp! If you have any
questions, do not hesitate to email us!
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